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21st May 2020 

 

 

Strathmore School Copyright and Fair Usage Statement for Online Learning Resources 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

 

We hope you are all enjoying and making the most of the distance learning activities on the 

Strathmore School website. As this is a new area for Strathmore School, we would like to share our 

statement about copyright and fair usage of the resources we have provided. 

 
Strathmore Schools ‘Home Learning’ operates under an EU copyright fair use exemption— The Marrakesh 

Directive of 2017 — which grants non-profit organisations the ability to provide accessible learning 
materials to people with disabilities without publisher permission. 

Please be advised that these materials are for the sole use of the intended audience – meaning the current 
Strathmore School students as of 1st of May 2020. Any replication or distribution of said materials to 

anyone other than the intended audience (as stated previously) violates the fair usage of said materials 
and is the sole responsibility of the party reproducing or distributing said materials 

 
What this means for parents, carers and pupils is: 

 
 The intended audience for all our online resources, including videos on the YouTube channel, 

are the current pupils of Strathmore School; 

 Strathmore School online resources, including videos on the YouTube channel, must not be 

recorded and / or shared with anyone other than the intended audience (the pupils). 

 

 

If you have any concerns or questions about this, please do not hesitate to contact 

info@strathmore.richmond.sch.uk and the relevant member of staff will get back to you. 

 

 

Kind regards,  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ivan Pryce 

Executive Headteacher 
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